Invitations have been sent to families of the College, past and present inviting
them to the ‘Inaugural Foundation Dinner ‘to celebrate 21 years of Arndell.

Date: Saturday 21° August 2010
Where: The Hawkesbury Race Club
Time: 6.30pm

If you know the whereabouts of past students it would be appreciated if you
would contact them and ask them to email the College on
alumni@arndell.nsw.edu.au with the following information:

Name — Email Address or Mailing Address — Years of Attendance at Arndell —
Student/Staff/Parent.

To help with our celebrations we are looking for stories and photos from the
past as well as any interesting memorabilia, please send this to
foundationdinner@arndell.nsw.edu.au.

Many thanks.

Alumni Committee



